
Follow-Up on Your Proposal 

Dear [Member's Name], 

Thank you for your recent proposal to enhance our social club's activities. We appreciate your 

enthusiasm and dedication to improving our community. 

We would like to follow up on your suggestions and discuss how we can implement them 

effectively. Your ideas are valuable, and we believe they can greatly contribute to the experience 

of all our members. 

Please let us know your availability for a meeting or if you prefer to share your thoughts via 

email. We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Social Club Name]  

[Contact Information] 


